
SUN CITY GRAND POKER CLUB 
Board Meeting 

Monday, April 12, 2021 
 
 

The meeting was called to order in the Poker Room by President Paul Livernash at 11:00 a.m. 
 
Board Members Present:   Paul Livernash, Marcia Hoagland, Haydee LaBreche, Ruth Bunse, 
 Barbara Grady, Cindy Pencak, Pat Rumsey, and Rocky Roccanova 
 
Minutes:  Paul made a motion to wave the reading of the last Board Minutes.  Seconded by Ruth.  
Passed. 
 
Treasurer’s Report:  We have $11,689.89 in our combined savings and checking accounts. 
Haydee made a motion to accept the report.  Seconded by Marcia.  Passed. 
 
Emails to the Members:  Haydee will send out the following emails: 

• Anyone interested in being a Tournament Director or Table Captain should submit their 
names to Marcia ASAP. 

• The annual Membership Meeting will take place in June.  Since all positions are open, 
those wishing to run for office should send their names to Rocky by May 1st.  

 
Tournament Changes and Additions:   Effective immediately, the $10 Hold’em Tournament will 
be Thursdays at 4:00 p.m. and the $25 Hold’em Tournament will be Thursdays at 4:30 p.m. 
 
We will add an Omaha Tournament on Fridays at 4:30 p.m. 
 
7-Card Stud Limit Tournament:  Necessary changes had to be made now that it is a limit game. 
Players will receive 10,000 chips, Level 5 will run from 11:10 a.m. – 11:40 a.m. and there will be 
a Level 6 from 11:40 – 12:10 p.m.  Winners will be determined by chip count if necessary.   Antes 
and bring-ins have also been changed and can be viewed on the website. 
 
The $1.00 Implement:  It was suggested that members pay an additional $1 each time they play 
and use the money for prizes.  It was voted down unanimously. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 11:45 a.m. 
 
 
 
Submitted by Haydee LaBreche, Secretary 

 
 
 
 


